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21 January 1958

Dear Professor Vi�ens Vives,

May I refer to me letter to you of 3 June 1957.
I have just returned from three months in the United
States and was wondering when it would be convenient
for you to visit us in Oxford. We are very much
looking forward to welcoming you here.

It occurs to me that it may be a little late to

make satisfactory arrangements for your two lectures
during the course of the present term which ends on

14 March. I am therefore writing to you to suggest
that if it would fit in with your plans, you might
like to arrive in Oxford for the first week of next

term, beginning on Monday 28 April. I would then

proposed that you lectured on Tuesday 29 April and

Thursday 1 May.

If you would prefer to come later in the term
we would be glad to make any arrangements which you
suggest.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Professor J. Vicens Vives,
Centro de Estudios Historicos Internacionales,
Universidad de Barcelona,
Barcelona,
Spain.
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